
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
October 1, 2020 

 
 

 
A MESSAGE FROM JANE RODGERS 
Once again it is a full moon and the women of Chestnut Creek will celebrate 
with Pizza and drinks on Thursday, October 1 at 5:30 PM at the 
Pool.  The charge to offset the cost of the full Moon Pizza from Marcos will be 
$3.00 per person.  This is a bring your own drink to  the Ladies Wine and 
Whine night.  Sign Up at the Pool. 
 
Last year the Villas of Chestnut Creek held a Holiday Craft Fair.  I'm just 
putting out an email to see if there is interest in doing this again, maybe the 
first weekend in December?  We can discuss this in more detail at the Full 
Moon Pizza Party scheduled for Thursday evening at 5:30 at the 
pool.  Please sign up so we know how many and what types of Pizza to 
order.  The cost to offset the Pizza is $3.00 per person.   
 
I know there are lots of people in our community that do all kinds of crafts 
and cooking goodies and maybe this would be a good opportunity to sell 
some right before the Holidays.  So come on Thursday and we can figure it 
out in more detail.   
 

 
 

Only a quarter of 2020 to go.... 
stay strong, stay safe and stay united.  

 
  

 

Welcome back to all our returning neighbors.   
You were missed and we are glad you have returned to the Villas. 

Safe travels to all those who are on their way. 
 

 
 

 
 


